MINUTES
LICENSE COMMISSION MEETING
MAY 16, 2017

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE Revere License Commission was called to order by Chairman Robert
Selevitch at 3:00 p.m. on May 16, 2017. Commissioner Linda Guinasso, Commissioner John M. LaCroix,
Police Lt. Sean Randall, Liaison with the Revere License Commission, and Maggie Haney, Recording
Secretary, present.

Salute to the Flag by the members of the Revere License Commission and those in attendance.

VOTED ON THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS SUBMITTED FOR CONSIDERATION

St. Mary of the Assumption Church
670 Washington Avenue
Stephen Fielding, Contact

Application for a Special One-Day License for Malt/Wine, Common Victualler and Entertainment:
Application of St. Mary of the Assumption Church for a special one-day license for malt/wine, common victualler
and entertainment, to be exercised at St. Mary’s Hall, 670 Washington Avenue from 5 p.m. until 10 p.m. on
Saturday, June 10, 2017, for a Flag Day dinner dance.

Stephen Fielding appeared for the application. This is an annual event, they expect about 120 people.

There were neither opponents nor proponents when called. Upon a motion duly made by Commissioner Guinasso,
and seconded by Commissioner LaCroix, it was VOTED to approve the application.

Abeer & Associates Investment Group, LLC
d/b/a Aladdin House of Kebab and Shawarma
148 Squire Road

Abdelali Elhasany, Manager

Application for Change of Hours for a Common Victualler License: Application of Abeer & Associates
Investment Group, LLC d/b/a Aladdin House of Kebab and Shawarma, Abdelali Elhasany, Manager, for a change
of hours to accommodate the month of Ramadan. Requested hours of operation from 7 a.m. — 2 a.m.; current
operating hours are 7 a.m. — 11 p.m.

Julian Ganjolli appeared for the application. They wish to accommodate the religious traditions of customers during
the month of Ramadan. The food served would remain the same.

There were neither opponents nor proponents when called. Upon a motion duly made by Commissioner LaCroix,
and seconded by Commissioner Guinasso, it was VOTED to approve the application.

Squire Road Station, Inc.
d/b/a Nour Market

174 Squire Road

Ahmad Selman, Manager

Application for Alteration of Premises and Change of DBA: Application of Squire Road Station, Inc. d/b/a
Nour Market, 174 Squire Road, Ahmad Selman, Manager, for an alteration of premises to include seating for 10,
and a change of DBA from Squire Road Station to Nour Market. Hours are to remain the same.

Ahmad Selman appeared for the application, represented by his attorney, Cory Rhoades. He has received all
necessary inspectional approvals.

There were neither opponents nor proponents when called. Upon a motion duly made by Commissioner Guinasso,
and seconded by Commissioner LaCroix, it was VOTED to approve the application.

COMMUNICATIONS:

1. Approval from Massachusetts Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission of a change of manager for Uno
Restaurants, LLC d/b/a Uno Chicago Grill.



2. Approval from Massachusetts Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission of a change of officers/directors
for Uno Restaurants, LLC d/b/a Uno Chicago Grill.

All communications were accepted and placed on file.
Commissioner Guinasso moved to call Select Transportation in for the next regular meeting to answer questions
regarding his continued parking in the Wonderland Marketplace parking lot, after the expiration of his temporary

license to do so. The motion was seconded by Commissioner LaCroix, and carried.

It was unanimously VOTED to schedule the next regular meeting on June 21, 2017, at 3:00 p.m. in the Council
Chamber.

Following the foregoing, there being no further business to come before the Board upon Motion duly made and
seconded, it was VOTED to adjourn the meeting at 3:20 p.m.

Robert Selevitch, Chairman Maggie Haney, Recording Secretary

Minutes of the meeting of May 16, 2017



